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Dear Sweetwater Families, 
 
Happy New Year and welcome to 2025! I hope you and your loved ones had a joyful and 
restful holiday season. As we turn the calendar to a fresh new year, weÕre excited to dive into 
the opportunities and adventures this semester holds for our students, staff, and families. 
 
Reflecting on Progress 
As we look back at the first half of this wonderful school year, we are proud of the growth 
and achievements of our Pelicans. From academic progress to extracurricular performances 
and programs, our students have demonstrated creativity, curiosity, and a love for learning. A 
heartfelt thank-you to our families for your continuous support, which plays an essential role 
in fostering this success. 
 
Focus for the New Year 
Our theme for January is "New Year, New Goals!" We encourage students to set personal 
and academic goals that inspire them to soar to new heights. Teachers will guide students in 
setting goals to ensure meaningful progress. As parents, you can join this effort by discussing 
goals with your children and celebrating their achievements along the way. 
 
Upcoming Events 
Mark your calendars! Here are a few important dates to keep in mind: 
· January 9: FAST PM 2 ELA Grades 3rd – 5th test 

· January 10: Report Cards go home 

· January 14: FAST PM2 Math 2 Grades 3rd – 5th test…SAC Meeting 2:45 

· January 17: Club pictures for yearbook 

· January 20: Holiday – MLK Day 

· January 27: Celebrate Literacy Week Begins 
 
Sweetwater Elementary has been such a special place for me—a true home filled with joy, 
purpose, and an incredible community of families like yours. The time IÕve spent here has been 
one of the greatest blessings of my career, and I will forever be grateful to have been part 
of this family. 
 
Sweetwater will always be part of me, and I will carry the memories of your childrenÕs 
laughter, curiosity, and growth with me wherever I go. Watching them SOAR, not just 
academically but as kind, resilient individuals, has been my greatest joy and privilege. I know 
they will continue to soar even higher, because they are surrounded by extraordinary 
teachers, staff, and families who are committed to their success. 
 
Please know how much I care for your families and how honored IÕve been to be part of your 
childrenÕs journeys. Sweetwater is a community like no other, and I will miss it deeply. It has 
been a joy to partner with you in shaping the future, and I am so proud of all that we have 
accomplished together. 
 
Transitions can be hard, but I am confident in this communityÕs ability to embrace change and 
continue growing together. SweetwaterÕs spirit, dedication, and heart will ensure it remains a 
place of excellence, and I know the best is yet to come for this school.  
 
Happy New Year full of blessings to you all! 
 
 
 

Sweetwater 
Mission 

Statement 
We, the caring 
community of 

learners at        
Sweetwater         
Elementary,     

strive toward a  
lifetime of    

achieving our 
“personal best”, 

guided by a         
positive attitude   

in a nurturing         
environment. 

 
 

Volusia County 
Schools Mission 

Statement 
"Through the     

individual          
commitment         

of all, our            
students will      
graduate with       

the knowledge, 
skills, and values 
necessary to be 

successful          
contributors to    
our democratic   

society."  
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Pelican Press 

“How did it get so late so soon?” ~Dr. Seuss 
Please remember, students are dismissed at 2:30 p.m.   
All students must be picked up no later than 2:40 p.m.  
On early release Wednesdays, dismissal is 
at 1:30 p.m., and students must be picked 
up by 1:40 p.m.  Thank you for making sure 
your child knows how they are getting home 
each day! 

Arrive by 7:40! 
This is a reminder 
that school begins 
promptly at 7:50 
a.m.  The warning 
bell rings at 7:40.  Our 
gates open at 7:20. Please 
leave home early enough so 
that you are not caught in 
traffic and late for school! 

  
 Happy New Year and welcome back to 
school!  We hope everyone had a happy, healthy 
and active winter break. 

 

Please make sure youÕre paying attention to 
what special area your child has each week.  
Students are required to wear sneakers on P.E. 
weeks in order to participate. This is for their safety, so we appreciate your 
support. 😊 

 

Thank you! 

Coach Cooney, Coach Meadows, and Coach Kocsis 

Yearbooks 
Yearbooks are available to purchase online at www.buytheyearbook.com until April 30th.  
Recognition ads for fifth graders are available on the same website. 
 

Attention Parents of Fifth Graders:  The deadline for ads is February 14.  DonÕt wait 
too long and miss these deadlines!  Buy yours today! 
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